Art Advisory Committee BPAC Report February 3, 2023 Submitted by Tom Sale, Art Committee Chair

Weekly continuation of Saturday morning sketch group every Saturday 9:00 am to 12:00 pm

2 Successful Red Chair lectures. September 23, 2022 Jared Dunton. October 21, 2022 Hans Schwalm.

Jaren Dunton returned September 24, 2022 to visit with our Saturday sketch group artists.

Over \$8,000 has been raised to date towards a goal of \$15,000 for future art studio building project.

5 artists set up for Christmas on the Farm and raised \$1000 for studio building project.

Exhibition in the Baker Building gallery by Maria Villa with 100% of sales graciously donated to the Friends of Russell Farm toward the remodel of the garage to be the future, Art Studio.

Donation of a huge amount of woodshop equipment from former chairman of TCU art department. An inventory of all items was done and turned in with a donation receipt.

Beginning of renovation for baker building gallery "mini gallery" which will house Chalie Boren's students work. We plan an unveiling at Gary Burkin's Red Chair Lecture in February.

Karen Kaiser put together materials for 2 public events at the farm for all day kid's crafts. This was done in part thanks to a faculty grant Karen received from Hill College.

Christmas holiday craft classes originally planned by Jana Perkins were covered by our Saturday morning artists in her absence.